
Spring Turkey Lottery
The Blue Grass Sportsmen's League will again be sponsoring a spring turkey hunt opportunity to
its membership through a limited lottery draw. The rules and regulations will be the same as last
year. Please view or download  a copy of the updated spring 2022 rules here, or contact the
office at 859-858-4060 to get a copy. Lottery tickets are available for $10/each or $80/10 tickets.
The drawing will be held at the upcoming BGSL general membership meeting on Tuesday, April
5. 

Members may purchase as many tickets as they want, but a name may only be drawn one time,
and the opportunity to hunt is not transferable.  If drawn, members must possess or purchase a
BGSL Small Game Tag for the 2021-2022 season prior to hunting spring turkeys.

There are a lot of nice turkeys at BGSL and a lot of space to hunt them, don't miss out on your
chance at a big Tom!

GP and 300 Yard Rifle Range DST Hours
Due to Daylight Savings Time taking effect this past weekend, the closing time for the the
GP Range will now be 7pm.  The Rifle Range will also be keeping later hours; however, it will be
staffing dependent. Please refer to the BGSL calendar for the most updated range hours.

March 2022 Classes with Natalie Bohon
BGSL instructor Natalie Bohon's Schedule has been updated slightly since the March monthly
Happenings BLAST.  Please check the link above for current class offerings in March.

https://bgslinc.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/2022-Turkey-Hunt.pdf
https://bgslinc.com/calendar/
https://bgslinc.com/march-2022-bgsl-training-classes-with-natalie-bohon/
https://bgslinc.com/e-mail-blast-archive/
https://www.facebook.com/bgsljoin/
https://twitter.com/bgslnotices
https://www.bgslinc.com/

